Golladay Learning Center



Dear Business Representative,

Instead of you paying AZ taxes, you can help these kids!

A comforting warmth is felt as you walk into the house. This is a school. Not a typical school, but a place that feels more like home. There is a mix of typical and autistic children here who understand and show compassion to each other. Inside, some are meeting with teachers, and others are curled up reading. A couple of students are trading in the stock market, and a few are tinkering with electronics. Some are building a new chicken coop in the backyard. In the kitchen, some kids are cooking lunch for everyone. A business plan is spread out on the table as all the kids start small businesses here.

For these students, this place feels safe. It feels right. There are no standardized tests, no homework, no controlling bells or lined desks. No forced grade levels. This is not a typical school — it's a school that prepares them for life. This school only exists because of donors, those who choose to redirect their tax dollars to fund scholarships for these students.

Corporate, S-Corp, and partnerships are allowed to donate an unlimited amount.

How to donate to help these students instead of paying AZ taxes! Arizona Tuition Connection 501(c)3 has made it possible to help you redirect an unlimited amount of your Arizona taxes towards helping our school. You are not out of pocket any money, and you are a hero to us!

- If there are enough donations collected, we will stay open
- If there is more than enough collected, we can grow
- If there is not enough collected, we shrink or close

Steps to redirect your AZ tax money directly towards helping our students

- 1. Contact Tim Kuhn and his team at AZ Tuition Connection, <u>Tim@arizonatuitionconnection.com</u>
- 2. Fill out the brief pledge form and **recommend Golladay Learning Center as the recipient**
- 3. Arizona Tuition Connection will guide you and answer your questions in handling the rest

Our names are Brian and Sheyda Golladay. We started and run Golladay Learning Center not as a business, but as guided by God. We do not receive a salary from this school, and parents do not pay anything out of pocket to attend.

With Love and Gratitude, Brian & Sheyda Golladay